
Town of Stratton 

Liquor Control Board 
June 27, 2022 

 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell – Chair, Larry Bills, Greg Marcucci, Chris Liller and 

Boomer Walker; and Clerk Kent Young. 

 

The Liquor Control Board met as warned at 9:05pm and considered approval of the 

following 2022 Liquor Licenses: 

 

1st Class Restaurant and 3rd Class Restaurant/ Bar Liquor License and an Outside 

Consumption Permit for the Fire Tower, which is to be purchased by CR Restaurant Group, 

LLC. 

 

The Restaurant currently is licensed.  Robert Montuoro relayed that he is purchasing the 

restaurant and is hopeful that the transition is seamless to ensure that it can remain open 

and maintain the current staffing.  The applications for the 1st and 3rd licenses were 

submitted on the same form, with both the 1st and 3rd licenses checked off.  Separate checks 

were submitted. 

 

Greg Marcucci moved to approve said licenses.  Boomer Walker seconded – all concurred 

and all signed each application for approval.  The Clerk will forward the paperwork and 

fees to the State for processing. 

 

Chris Liller moved to adjourn at 9:15pm.  Greg Marcucci seconded – all concurred and the 

meeting adjourned. 

 

Minutes by: 

 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk 


